
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians: 
 

It is important that you complete a Lunch Application for 
Free/Reduced meals for your child/children for ALL public 

schools in Perth Amboy. All lunch applications will be available 
after August 6, 2018 online the PAPS Food Service website at: 

https://www.paps.net/domain/191 
 
If you need help completing the online application, there will be 

trained staff to assist you on the dates listed below at the 
Samuel E Shull School, 

380 Hall Avenue Perth Amboy, NJ 08861 
 
By doing so, this will stream line the process and most students will 
have their determination as early as the first day of school. 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED WE NO LONGER SEND THE APPLICATION HOME 
WITH THE STUDENT. LUNCH APPLICATIONS ARE NOW ONLINE. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Samuel E Shull School 

380 Hall Avenue 

Perth Amboy, NJ 

08861 

 

AUGUST 6th  Through 

AUGUST 31th, 2018 

8:30 AM TO 2:00 PM 

(Monday to Friday) 

Apply online anytime. 

WWW.PAPS.NET  

and clicking the Online 

Lunch Application under 

Important Links 

School Lunch 
Application Information 

 

https://www.paps.net/domain/191
http://www.paps.net/

